
LAC MINERALS (USA) LLC 
CUNNINGHAM HILL MINE RECLAMATION PROJECT 
582 COUNTY ROAD #55 
CERRILLOS, NM 87010 
TELEPHONE: 505.471.0434 
FAX: 505.474.8582 
 

via USPS First Class 
 

 
March 3, 2021 
 
 

 
RE:  Application Administratively Complete, Cunningham Hill Mine Updated 

Closure/Closeout Plan, Revision 20-1, Permit No. SF002RE 
 
To Whom It Concerns: 
 
Pursuant to the New Mexico Mining Act Rules, 19.10.9.903 NMAC, LAC Minerals (USA) 
LLC has applied to New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division (MMD) to revise the 
Cunningham Hill Mine Closure/Closeout Plan, Permit No. SF002RE.  In accordance with 
19.10.9.903.I NMAC, JSAI on behalf of LAC Minerals LLC is notifying interested parties 
and organizations who have indicated to MMD that they desire information regarding 
the application.  Pursuant to 19.10.5.506.D NMAC, the application titled “Cunningham 
Hill Mine Reclamation Project Closure/Closeout Plan Update” has been deemed 
administratively complete.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the New Mexico Mining and 
Minerals Division in Santa Fe at (505) 216-8399. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
LAC Minerals (USA) LLC 
Dave Wykoff 
Cunningham Hill 
 
 


